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Ms Graham—The review of the security roster was commissioned in late 
2008. The review that identified that there were opportunities to improve the 
roster was completed prior to that. I do not have the exact date. I can get that 
for you. 
 

Answer 

1 The opportunities to improve the security roster were summarised in a 
recommendation arising from the Security Continuous Improvement Review, which 
was finalised in August 2008.   
 
  




